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I am totally opposed to this bill.  Fur is a renewable resource, unlike fake fur, and the 

sale of it is important to the Oregon economy.  Does this mean that we cannot sell 

sheep wool?  Can't buy or sell fishing flies?  It is also important to control some 

species of fur animals, and presently, the sale of the furs is incentive for trappers to 

keep their numbers in check.This is an emotionally motivated bill, and has no basis in 

reality, or practicality. 


